
 

Covid-19, Care Act and Changes to your FSA plan 

Dear Valued Client, 

As you may know, the COVID-19, Care Act, was signed into law on March 27, 2020.   

This relief bill included a provision making the following items eligible under your FSA plan, without 

the need for a prescription from the participant’s physician: 

 Over-The-Counter, OTC, medicines, and  

 Menstrual care products  
 

The merchants are currently working to update their systems, so that these items may be purchased 

with a participant’s debit card at the time of purchase.  Unfortunately, we do not expect merchants to 

have their systems updated until April 15th for the OTC medicines, and not until May 15th for menstrual 

care products. 

If your participants purchase these items, before the merchants are able to update their systems, they 

can submit their receipts for these items, with the Flexible Spending Claim Form, for reimbursement 

using one (1) of the following options.   

 Wealth Care Portal at: https://employeeplans.wealthcareportal.com 
 Email at: fsa@employeeplansllc.com 
 Fax at: 260-625-7530 
 US Postal Service:  Employee Plans, LLC,  1111 Chestnut Hills Parkway, Fort Wayne, IN  46814 

 

We do appreciate your patience as the merchants work to update their systems. 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to our Customer Service Department at 800-964-7444.  We 

are here to serve you. 

Respectfully, 

Anna Bash, MBA, ALHC | Claims Services 

t: 260-625-7239 | f: 260-625-7530 

Anna.Bash@employeeplansllc.com 

Employee Plans, LLC, A Division of  EPIC 

1111 Chestnut Hills Parkway | Fort Wayne, IN 46814 

www.employeeplansllc.com 

 

 

COPIES OF THE FLEXIBLE SPENDING CLAIM FORM ARE BY SAFETY/HR OFFICE  
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